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Comments: As a river boatman, fisherman, hunter, and Valley county resident, I strongly appose the Stibnite

mining project. Not only does this pose a risk to the South Fork Salmon watershed but also threatens all wildlife

in and around the entire Stibnite gold mine project area. I can not stand by and let greed infiltrate our public lands

and the place we call home.  Stop this project from continuing any further, it is not worth any of the false hope

Midas Gold is promising. 


